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To: Residents and Staff 
From: Nadia N. Geigler, CEO 
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 
Re: COVID-19 Prevention and Protection 
 

COVID Count 
 

ACTIVE cases  RECOVERED cases 

Residents Staff  Residents Staff 

0 0  25 44+7 

                 ”+7” refers to a non-staff provider 
Three Good Changes! 
Here’s some good news for this Monday:  
 
#1 - For Independent Living only at this time, the minimum age restriction for visitors of 18 years 
has been lifted.  Younger guests are now welcome to visit IL residents as long as they can follow all 
established protocols for visitors, including social distancing and appropriate mask wearing.  Please 
know that guests two years of age or younger should not be wearing masks and so these little 
visitors are exempt from the mask wearing rule.  Guests are still prohibited from common areas in 
the building, including The Bistro. 
 
#2 - For staff who have been doing a mid-shift screening, that can end as of today.  All staff are still 
required to have a symptom screening at the beginning of your shift and the screening table should 
be the first stop made on the way into the building. 
 
#3 - Also for staff and also starting today, we can eliminate the second COVID testing of the week!  
Testing will still be required once a week either on Sundays or Mondays at the established 
times/locations.  The Wednesday/Thursday testing has been eliminated starting this week. 
 

 
 
cc: Megan Callahan, HealthPro Dr. Eric Mizuno, Medical Director 
 Tricia Mullin, SASI Pamela Winkler, Rainbow Hospice 


